TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

August 24, 2011

Pamela Wescott

611 Commerce Street
Suite 2605

Nashville, TN 37203

Dear Pam:

In order to complete Staff’s review of your market regulation notices for CenturyTel of
Ooltewah-Collegedale, Adamsville, and Claiborne (Dockets 11-00103, 11-00104 and 11-
00105 respectively), it is requested that you provide CenturyTel’s position/legal argument
(including specific statutory references) for allowing these three companies to move under
market regulation. Also, please include all relevant evidence supporting your company’s
position.

This information should be provided no later than Wednesday, August 31, 2011 and should
reference Docket Numbers 11-00103, 11-00104 and 11-00105 on the response. In
accordance with Authority rules submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response
or (2) four written copies and an electronic version. Should you have any questions or
need clarification of this request, please contact me at (615) 741-2904, extension 188.

Sincerely,

0o, 7ot

David Foster, Chief
Utilities Division

C: Docket File

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
www state.tn.us/tra



